
 
STAFF REPORT 
 
To:  Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 
 
From:   David R. Dickson, General Manager 
 
Agenda: December 11, 2018 
 
Date: December 4, 2018 
 
Subject: Award of Contract – 2 inch El Granada Pipeline Replacement 

Project 
 

Recommendation:   
Authorize General Manager to enter into a contractual agreement with Stoloski 
and Gonzalez., Inc. for $88,950 to install 300 linear feet of 6-inch diameter ductile 
iron water main and appurtenant services, blow offs, tapping sleeves, valves, 
concrete and repaving work on Madrid Avenue and El Granada Boulevard in the 
unincorporated San Mateo County area of El Granada. 
 
Background:    
This project will replace old 2-inch galvanized mains in El Granada, as shown on 
the attached figures A and B, and will improve water reliability and water 
quality.  District Engineer James Teter prepared plans and specifications for the 
work. 
 
The results of the bid opening held on November 27, 2018, for the 2 Inch El 
Granada Pipeline Replacement: 
 

  
Stoloski & Gonzalez, Inc.    $88,950 
Andreini Bros., Inc.     $107,400 
Kilford Engineering , Inc.    $118,200 
ECAST Engineering, Inc.    $124,782 
Northern Underground Construction , Inc. $181,172 

 
The Engineer’s estimate of the construction cost was $110,000.   
 
Fiscal Impact:   
Funding for this project is included in the Fiscal Year 2018/2019 Capital 
Improvement Program Budget in the amount of $60,000. 
 



EL Granada Boulevard         Figure A 
130’ of 6” main 

 

 



                                                                 Madrid Avenue                                              Figure B                                                                                                     

170’ of 6” main 
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